
From: Dave Coplan [davecoplan@stargate.net] 
Sent: Friday, January 14, 2005 10:12 AM 
To: Comments, Regs 
Subject: CRA 
 
The Community Reinvestment Act is an integral part of improving neighborhoods 
and communities across the country and specifically here in the SW Pennsylvania 
region. 
 
  
 
Dave Coplan 
 
Executive Director - Human Services Center 
 
Director - Mon Valley Providers Council 
 
519 Penn Avenue 
 
Turtle Creek, PA 15145 
 
412-829-7112 
 
412-829-4363 Fax 
 
dcoplan@hscc-mvpc.org 
 
www.hscc-mvpc.org  
 
  


